
DWR to close for Stock Take

 

 

The DWR Distribution offices will be closed this Thursday and Friday, 25 and 26 February, for our annual stock
take.

To our valued clients, please let us know if we can be of any assistance before then. The offices will reopen on
Monday. Thank you very much for your understanding.
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